
John L. Frye r 
General Secretary 

Local 1 

June 2, 1976 

B.C. Government Employees' Union 
4925 Canada Way 
Burnaby 2, B.C. 

Dear Mr. Frye r, 

Many thanks for your letter dated May 11, 1976 wi t h regard to 
having represen t ation from our Local to discuss federal and provin cial 
wage and price control pr ogrammes. 

As I am the only paid r epresentative of AUCE Local 1 it would 
be difficult for our executive members to attend meetings scheduled 
during the day. This is most unfortunate as we would bery much like 
to have imput into such discussions and have the opportunity to 
become familiar with the positions of other. unions. -

If indeed there is an oppor tunity to meet with the representativ es 
you speak of in your lette r duri ng th e evenings or on weekends we would 
be cert ain to have representation at that time. 

I would aporeciate hearing from you in the near future if othe r 
unions are amenable to such a pr oposal, our offic e number is 224-5613 
and I can be reached there duting regular working hours. 

In Solidarity, 

Ms. Fairleigh Funston 
Union Organizer AUCE Local 1 
on behalf of the Executive 


